Positive Behaviour Learning

The Willows Warriors - End of 2018 No Major

Behaviour Reward

To celebrate with our students their excellent
behaviour over the year, Years P—5 will be a

visiting a local Waterpark and Year & will be

going to see a new Movie at the Cinema. This exciting End of Year
Event is a schoolwide reward and the students and teachers will

have a great time.

As well as this, the usual end of term (no major) and star rewards
will be fabulous.

Board Games

Scrabble, checkers, snakes and ladders .....
If your family have any board games or
children’s puzzles that you would like to
donate, we would appreciate them at

school. Any donations please send them in
to Dpod. Thank you



